. R |-12-05

Yates, Ruth USNUNK NAVAIR 1490, , 53 &4/ # 930/
From: Mumbert, Donald CIV NAVAIR Contracts

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2005 10:22

To: Yates, Ruth USNUNK NAVAIR 1490, , 53 /%
Cc: Kallio, Sandra Naval Air Warfare Center Aircraft Division V]
Subject: RE: FOIA 04-0512

RUth, m /q
I will get someone on it. ﬂﬂ

Ve
Follow on contract is N00421-05-D-0005 (also to Lockheed).

Thank you for checking and responding.

Don Mumbert

Contracting Officer - Team Lead,
NAVAIR 2.5.1.2.1. Unit 11,

Bldg # 8110, Villa Road,

St. Inigoes, MD 20684-001710
Donald. Mumbert@navy.mil

Voice ph: 301-995-8553

Fax ph: 301-995-8670

- —---Original Message-----

From: Yates, Ruth USNUNK NAVAIR 1490, , 53

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2005 10:10

To: Mumbert, Donald CIV NAVAIR Contracts

Cc: Kallio, Sandra Naval Air Warfare Center Aircraft Division

Subject: RE: FOIA 04-0512

Don,

The requestor would like the follow-on contract with attachments and all modifications relative to
contract N00421-97-C-1336. Also, please provided a poc, address and a fax number for the submitter. | will forward
you a copy of his request.-By the way what is the follow-on contract number?

Thanks,

----- Original Message-----
+ From: Kallio, Sandra Naval Air Warfare Center Aircraft Division
Sent:  Wednesday, January 12, 2005 9:50
To: Yates, Ruth USNUNK NAVAIR 1490, , 53
 Subject: FW: FOIA 04-0512

Ruth:
What shall | tell this gentleman?
TX,

Sandy

-----Original Message-----
From: Mumbert, Donald CIV NAVAIR Contracts
Sent:  Tuesday, January 11, 2005 14:11
To: Kallio, Sandra Naval Air Warfare Center Aircraft Division
Cc: Cocimano, Pat A. CIV NAVAIR 11.4
Subject: FOIA 04-0512




Sandy/Pat,

Recvd your FOIA request on N00421-97-C-1336, Lockheed Contract. The follow on contract was awarded 29
Dec 2004. The kir's letter requesting FOIA is dated 9-8-2004. Are you sure this information is still needed?
Before i have an employee spend several hours copying these documents?

If the kir (INPUT) was requesting this information in anticipation of bidding on the follow on contract, that is
overcome by events.

Appreciate your checking.
Thank you,

Don Mumbert

NAVAIR Contracts,
Webster Field

St Inigoes, MD

Donald. Mumberi@navy.mil




